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HORIZON BULLETIN 

Accessing corporate e-mail on mobile devices 

Please be advised that changes are being made for accessing 

corporate email on mobile devices. In order to maintain the 

security of the corporate email system, access is only permitted 

as follows:  

 

1. Using the Outlook Web Access service on personal devices 

(see instructions here). 

2. Using the email application on corporate (Horizon provided) 

phones 

3. Using the email application on personal phones managed by 

the BYOD (Bring Your Own device) service. 

 

Between July 8 and July 24, changes will be made to address a 

known security vulnerability. Once these changes have been 

applied, access to corporate emails on mobile devices will only 

be permitted using one of the three options above.  

 

If you require access to e-mail on your personal phone, please 

speak to your manager to discuss options. Click here to read 

more on Skyline. 

 

 

 

Skype service interruption 

 

You will not be able to use Skype on Wednesday from 10 to 11 

p.m. Click here to read more on Skyline. 
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https://skyline/DepartmentsPrograms/communications/Documents/Horizon%20Bulletin%20%231a%20-%20Corporate%20Email%20Access%20-%20July%207%202020.pdf
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